COPY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

9th liay, 1946,

Dear Dr. Pickworth,

I am in receipt of your letter of the Sth
instant with plan of midship of the "ENPIRE ROCK", and I

hasten to assure you that we allsppreciate the assistance
you have afforded in this case.

The plan has beern checked over by the
Plans Department here and the vessel 1s elizible to be
classed as far as her scantlings are concerned,

Mr, L,H, Bolton has been informed
accordingly and we are now awalting further developments,

Should you desire the plan to be returned,
perhaps you will kindly let me know,

with kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

A. Pick‘ﬁ!‘th‘ E’qc' D.Scc'
SUNDERLAID .
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